
CofC WRFC Alumni Association Newsletter - September - 9/22

Hello fellow rugby alumni and happy almost Fall!

Your officer board has been working diligently as we prepare for our October Town Hall
meeting next month where we unveil all of the details for the association over the next year.

On Tuesday, October 11th, at 7pm, we will be hosting you all to introduce the following:
● Association Strategic Plan
● Association and Membership Website Unveiling
● Membership Payment Plans/Structure
● Alumni Weekend 2023 Update
● Subcommittees
● Meet and Greet with the current team
● Current team updates

Please join us as we will also be hosting a Q&A so we can get new ideas, provide
clarification, and answer any and all questions you may have about the awesome plans for
this association. We cannot wait to see all of you there as this will be the official lift off of the
association, so mark your calendars!

Please feel free to reach out to our association email (CofCWRFCAlumni@gmail.com) or
send a text to our Google Voice (843-410-3412) with any questions, comments, or ideas!

Coming soon!
● Townhall
● Association Website
● Alumni Weekend Details
● Membership Registration
● Donation Acceptance
● Association Timeline
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